
 

 

 

 

Wage increase 2023/24: Urgent feedback 
 

Members are aware of the urgent notice that the PSA issued regarding the average wage increase of 

7.5% that does not reflect on members’ pay slips for April 2023. 

 

The PSA has been informed that the payment will be made via a supplementary run as there was not 

sufficient time to capture the increases on Persal. The PSA engaged the Department of Public Service 

and Administration, which subsequently indicated that a circular will soon be issued in this regard. 

Members are advised to be patient as this matter will be resolved shortly. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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